
 

 
 

                        
 

Notice of Public Information Centre 
Third Avenue Reconstruction 

 

Date: 
February 24, 2025 

 

Time: 
6:00pm – 8:00pm 

 

Location: 
Royal Canadian Legion 

48 Sixth Ave, Hornepayne, ON 
P0M 1Z0 

 

North Rock Engineering Inc. and The Township of Hornepayne will be hosting a Public 
Information Centre regarding the Third Avenue reconstruction project. The Public Information 
Centre will provide an update regarding the engineering design for Third Avenue and will provide an 
opportunity for residents to share feedback or ask questions about the project. 

North Rock Engineering was retained by The Township of Hornepayne for the design and 
construction administration services for the reconstruction of Third Avenue. The subject section of 
Third Avenue, spanning Old Land and Forest Road to Front Street, has been identified for 
reconstruction due to the age of the existing infrastructure.  

The goal of this Public Information Centre is for all affected parties to have a clear understanding of 
the intent for infrastructure improvements, as well as an opportunity to provide stakeholders, 
agencies, and members of the public to meet with Engineers and City staff and discuss topics 
related to the matter. 

North Rock Engineering and The Township of Hornepayne look forward to your attendance and your 
feedback, 

Sincerely, 

North Rock Engineering Inc. 
70 Secord St, Thunder Bay ON 
P7B 3C9 
www.nrock.ca  

http://www.nrock.ca/

